
VJB6. RISK ASSESSMENT

The Board considered a report by the Assessor and Electoral
Registration Officer presenting a revised Risk Management Strategy.

The Board’s Risk Management Strategy had been updated in 2015 to
reflect the Service’s revised structure. It was proposed that this remain
unchanged. Minor amendments were proposed to the risk analysis for all
general roles. Both the Strategy and risk analysis were presented for
approval.

The main risks were:-

 lack of funding/budget cuts;
 introduction of IER and costs;
 lack of Service Level Agreement with Clackmannanshire Council;
 computer virus attacks;
 failure to retain/attract professional staff; and
 impact of Land Reform Bill.

Decision

The Board agreed:-

(1) the Risk Strategy, and

(2) to note the current general risk assessment analysis for all
functions.


